
Monday, August 30, 2021  

Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

 

Please Release The Following: 

Girl’s Frosh / JV / Varsity Volleyball 

@ 1:15 

Attention Seniors Without an I.D.: 
If you do not have an I.D., you MUST get it TODAY.  If 
you do not have an I.D., you will not be allowed to leave at 
lunch if you have a lunch pass.  Get your I.D.! 
 
Dons: 
Have you heard of the School Site Council?  This group 
makes decisions to improve our school and includes student 
members.  Elections will be held on August 31st.  
Nomination forms are available now in ASB. 
 Athletics 

Girl’s Frosh / JV / Varsity Volleyball vs Mountain View 
 @ Mountain View - 3:15 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

The Women Empowerment Club will be having a meeting 
TODAY during lunch on the grass area between Room 
401 and Room 405.  The following positions for club 
officers are open:  Secretary, Treasurer and Event 
Planner, so come prepared with a speech. 
 
Leo Club will be having a meeting on Tuesday, August 
31st, during lunch on the grass area in front of Room 405 
and Room 406.  Everyone is welcome to join! 

Clubs & Activities 

Seniors: 
Bookings are filling up quickly for senior portraits and the 
deadline will approach faster than you realize.  Only half 
of our seniors have already had their portraits taken and 
will appear in the yearbook.  Please call today to make 
your appointment with PPS Imaging.  They are taking 
appointments for October, but once they fill up they might 
not be able to fit you in for our yearbook deadline,  
October 30th!  Please keep in mind, in order to appear in 
the portrait area of the yearbook, you MUST take your 
picture with PSS Imaging.  There are no exceptions to this.  
You can find their website information on our school  
website under the yearbook section.  If you haven’t taken 
your picture, you will need to travel to the studio for your 
appointment.  Please do not delay in making your  
Appointment, as they might not have any available if you 
wait much longer! 

Today is the last day for all Fall clearance packets to be 
turned into Mrs. Garcia, in the Athletics Office, Room 
321. 
 
Girl’s Flag Football practice will begin tomorrow,  
Tuesday, August 31st on the lower grass area between the 
lower level baseball field and before the softball fields.  
Bring cleats and water.  Practice begins at 4:00pm sharp, 
get there early!  It’s going to be a start to something fun 
and exciting here at Sierra Vista!! 
 
Girl’s Soccer, Boy’s Soccer, Girl’s Basketball and Boy’s 
Basketball try-outs are right around the corner!  In order 
to try-out, you must submit an updated clearance packet.  
You can pick one up in the Front Office or in the  
Athletics Office today.  Don’t wait!! 


